
Subject: Re: Minutes of FONVCA Annual General Meeting
Date: Mon, 10 Mar 2003 22:42:51 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: robyn_newton@dnv.org

CC: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>, FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Robyn - sorry, but the link I gave you was for the November minutes. The correct link is:
http://www.fonvca.org/agendas/feb2003/minutes-jan2003.pdf

-Brian

Brian Platts wrote:

Hi again Robyn - I understand from Corrie Kost that a similar letter (re: annual reporting requirements) was sent to the Federation of
NV Community Associations. You can go to the following link to obtain a copy of the January '03 minutes of FONVCA:
http://www.fonvca.org/agendas/jan2003/minutes-nov2002.pdf

Please note that as an umbrella organization covering all community associations in the District, FONVCA does not have any
boundaries as such. Rather, FONVCA was established in 1993 with a mandate to improve the quality of life in our neighbourhoods.
Although the full autonomy of each community association is always maintained and respected, FONVCA also acts as a forum for
the expression of the common concerns of member associations; its purpose being to strengthen these organizations through the
sharing of information and experience.

If you require any additional information from either FONVCA or the Edgemont Community Association, please don't hesitate to
contact me.

-Brian
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